
 

 

 

 

Cir-29 B /2023-24AY        Date: 26.01.2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from AVIS! 

We are excited to announce the upcoming Student Empowerment Day at our school on 

February 3rd, 2024. This event aims to provide our students in Grades III to VIII with a 

unique platform to showcase their talents, knowledge, and skills. 

 The Event is conducted in respective classrooms during school Hours. 

Each grade has been assigned subject-wise topics to be explored and presented by the students. 

We believe that empowering our students with knowledge and encouraging their skills is 

crucial for their overall development. 

We kindly request you to encourage and support your wards in preparing for this event. Your 

involvement plays a significant role in boosting their confidence and fostering a positive 

learning environment. 

If you have any queries, contact your ward’s Coordinators 

 Grades III to V – Ms. Maheshwari   Ph No:9440553900 

 Grades VI to VIII: - Ms. Rachana Singh,  Ph No: 8187831063 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 

Warm Regards  

 

Ms.G. Vanaja  

Principal  


